
Mr. Rhoades, 

 Let me first state that I think it is impossible to legislate moral conduct. SB 941 is an attempt to 
do just that. Those that abuse the current system of background checks will continue to abuse 
any further checks and the rest of us do not need to be checked on. I think the current laws 
should be fully enforced and adjudicated, and only then should further restrictions to our rights 
be considered. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

Steven Kendell 

Lebanon, Oregon 

 


